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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:16 PM
To: 'dasi1013@aol.com'
Subject: RE: FLORIDA POWER AND LIGHT RATE INCREASE

Good afternoon, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: dasi1013@aol.com [mailto:dasi1013@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FLORIDA POWER AND LIGHT RATE INCREASE 
 

We definitely have no option of investing in another power and light 
company, we have no say in how many millions of dollars they pay 
their C-Suite executives, and we have no accurate accounting for 
the full scale of political contributions they make each year to 
influence those in power to keep FPL in its unchallenged, powerful 
position in this state.   
 

Although I appreciate that FP&L strives to provide good service to 
their clients, it has to be remembered that many of those same 
clients are senior citizens who are struggling to keep up with the 
huge raises in medical expenses, food, housing, etc. and look to 
companies like FPL to help keep costs down for seniors. 
 

Please consider any raise with your heart and not your 
pocketbooks! 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Phyliss & John Proctor 

19338 Jacinda Street 

Venice, Florida 34293 
 

docket number 160021-E1  




